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Someone Special/Daughter Breakfast Event: 

Please RSVP for this special event with your daughter/OLA girl in your life!!   We would like to have all 
responses in by Friday, April 29th in order to purchase all of the supplies needed. 

This will be a special day and one you don’t want to miss!!  We hope to get a large number of the fantastic OLA 
girls to come out, socialize, and enjoy a fun morning with an adult that they admire and love. 

Attached is the flyer with all the details of the event.  We did send a copy of the flyer home last week and there 
will also be one attached on the OLA Facebook page.   

For any questions please contact: 

Marissa Wilson: marissamchoiniere@gmail.com 

Lauren Morroe: laurenmorroe@gmail.com 

Spring Uniform Ordering - Important 
  
Spring uniform went into effect on Monday, May 2nd, if you have not yet ordered your spring uniforms, please 
send an email to info@expressinkapparel.com and they will help you place your order or log 
onto www.expressinkapparel.com.  

Calendar Change 

We will be attending school on Friday, May 27th!!  This means the last day of school will be Friday, June 
10th instead of Monday, June 13th.   

ASP/BSP Pre-registration for the Week of 5/9-5/13  

The form to preregister for the After School Program and the Before School Program for the week of 5/9/22 
to 5/13/22 is linked here.  Please complete and return to John Kottori 
at john.kottori@worcesterdiocesek12.org by Friday, 5/6/22.  

Jeans Day 

Tomorrow, May 5th is a Jeans Day to celebrate Teacher Appreciation Day!!  Your child may come to school out-
of-uniform and is expected to dress “school-appropriate.”   Students may not wear: flip flop sandals, open 
back shoes, T-shirts with inappropriate writing, pajama pants, hats, or ripped jeans.  Students will be asked to 
call home for any infractions. 

Basketball Banquet – The Basketball Banquet to honor all of those students who participated in basketball 
this winter will be on Saturday, May 21st beginning at 5:00 PM.  All players may bring only two people to the 
banquet.  Pizza will be served.  Please fill out the attached form if you are planning to attend.   Thank you!! 

Lunch Will Be Served 

On Wednesday, May 11th, students will eat lunch prior to attending the WooSox game.  Mrs. Cozza will be 
preparing a bag lunch of hot dogs, chips, and dessert.  If you would like your child to purchase lunch, be sure 
to send in a lunch ticket.   

WooSox Game    

Students need to wear their OLA gym T-shirt with jeans, sweatpants or shorts.   Please be sure your choice of 
pants follows the dress-code.   
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Students may want to wear a hat.   

Students can bring a towel to sit on.   

Please be sure that your child has sunscreen applied before they come to school.    

No backpacks allowed.  Largest size bag is 5” X 9”. 

OLA PTO Meeting 
  
The next OLA PTO meeting will be held Wednesday, May 11th @ 6pm via Zoom.  The link and code are listed 

below.  All are welcome to join us!! 
  
Meeting ID: 990 8638 3659 
Passcode: 1220 
  
https://zoom.us/j/99086383659?pwd=V2ZKbjlsalpXOFRSaEFWdTlFenZ3QT09 
  

Family Income Survey 
A Family Income Survey will be coming home to families who did not fill out the online survey sent home 
in April.  The purpose of this survey is to collect data that will be used to determine the amount of funds 
available for the public school district to provide Title I services to eligible students in our 
school.   Determining the number of students, by the public school district of residence, who would 
qualify for free and reduced-priced lunches, accomplishes this.  The information requested in the 
survey is confidential.  It is not necessary to provide family names on the survey.  
The surveys will be sent home tomorrow and should be returned to school no later than Friday, May 
13th. 
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